
Community Relations Committee 

(CRC) 

Meeting Notes 

August 21, 2019 

 

 

The August meeting of the Community Relations Committee was held August 21st 

in the Annex at 11:00 a.m.  Present were Janet DelSardo, Nancy Alexander, 

Rosemary Grimmet, Gwen Imhoff, Ed Jamison, Rory Potter, Billie Velazquez and 

Board Liaison, Merlin Mohr. No one absent. Guest, Beverly Heald. 

 

Old Business 

Health Fair – Sat., September 28th, 1 pm – 3 pm 

Janet said it is confirmed that HEB will come with flu shots but no shingles shots.  

Janet will ask HEB about pneumonia shots and also ask them about snacks. Gwen 

will again call Brandy Ceril to see if she is coming to discuss medications. Gwen 

said that she will again set up a fitness table.  Rory called the Chaplin, Eddie 

Simmons, with Memorial Hermann Southeast Hospital and he said that he was 

unable to attend.  Rory also called Steve Baker, the Medicare Specialist, and he said 

that he will be coming.  Janet is to see if Shelley can do CPR at 2 p.m. We will have 

drinks and coffee. 

 

New Business 

We will have a presentation by Beverly Heald on Sat., Oct 19th, 1 p.m. – 3 p.m. 

Beverly Heald explained her book “Planning Your Farewell Party” to the 

Committee.  She said that her slide presentation would last about one hour. Books 

will be available for sale.  Beverly asked to have a mic for the audience so that she 

will be available to hear their questions.  Janet will ask Shannon about a Sign Up 

sheet. The cutoff date will be Oct. 5th.  Middle of September, Janet will ask Shannon 

to put an announcement in the weekly Newsletter. 

 

She stated that we will have our regular monthly meeting on Wed., Sept. 18th, at 11 

am.  She said that it will be a short meeting about the Health Fair. 

 

Janet asked that the Committee members come to the Club House at 11:30 a.m. on 

Sat., Sept. 28th for the Health Fair. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 12:00 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Rory Potter 


